Oruwari Mercy

From: Steffan Rees [steffan.rees@quod.com]

Sent: 04 March 2016 16:24

To: LDF

Subject: Haringey Development Plan Documents (DPD's) Pre-Submission Versions:
Representations on behalf of Muse and CRT

Attachments: Muse and CRT AAP Representations 04.03.2016.pdf; Muse and CRT DM DPD

Representations 04.03.2016.pdf; Muse and CRT DPD Cover Letter Representations
04.03.2016.pdf; Muse and CRT Strategic Policies Alterations DPD Representations
04.03.2016.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam,
We are instructed by the developers of the Hale Wharf site (Muse Developments and the Canal and Rivers Trust) to
submit the attached representations on the pre-submission versions of the following Development Plan Documents
(DPD’s):

= The Tottenham Area Action Plan (Tottenham AAP);

= Proposed Alterations to Haringey’s Adopted Strategic Policies; and

= The Development Management DPD.

| trust this is acceptable to you and | look forward to receiving confirmation of receipt in due course.

Kind Regards

Steffan

® Quod
Steffan Rees Main: 020 3597 1000 Ingeni Building
Associate Mobile: 07834451533 17 Broadwick Street
steffan.rees@quod.com Direct: 020 3597 1034 London

www.quod.com W1F 0AX

Click here to visit our new website
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other means.
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